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Happy New Year!  “May your troubles be less and your blessings be more, and nothing but happiness 

come through your door.” 

 

Next General Membership Meeting  
Our next general membership meeting will be held on Friday January 13, 2017 at Reed Farm Clubhouse Rt. 

22, Brewster, NY. Doors open at 6:30pm.  The General Membership meeting will start at 8:00pm. A Feis 

meeting will follow the general meeting.  
 

Executive Board 2016-2017: 

President:  Jim Scully 845-612-1808      

Past President: John Glynn 845-628-5284     

Vice President:  John Simpson 917-930-3613     

Treasurer:  Margaret O’Reilly 845-225-7375     

Correspondence Secretary:  Pauline Killeen 845-628-5745   

Recording Secretary: Tara Keegan 845-279-0645 

Membership Secretary: Nuala Donnelly 845-278-8960   

 

Upcoming Meetings:  February 10, 2017, March 10, 2017, April 14, 2017, May 12, 2017 and June 9, 2017.   

 

Births, Marriages, Engagements, Deaths:   Congratulations to Kathleen and Owen Farrell on the birth of their 

grandson, Dermot Michael, born to Deirdre and Eamon Farrell.   

  

Scholarship 2017:   Applications for 2017 are posted on the website. Copies are also available at the General 

Membership meetings and must be submitted by the March meeting.  Drawing will take place at the April 

General Membership meeting.  Qualifications:  

 Candidates need to be a graduating Senior accepted to an approved College or University 

 Be the son/daughter/grandchild of an Emerald Member.   

 Emerald Member must be a member of the organization for at least 2 years, be paid up on dues and have 

attended at least 4 meetings per year. 

 
New Emerald Association News:  

 A wonderful time was had by all at our annual Christmas party. The food was delicious and there sure 

was lots of laughs and Christmas cheer in the air. Thank you to Jim Dolan for picking up and delivering 

the food. Thank you to everyone who brought a dessert. And, thank you to everyone who assisted in 

setting up and breaking down the tables and chairs. 

 

 The Northern Westchester/Putnam County St. Patrick’s Day parade will be held Sunday, March 12, 

2017. See information for the installation of the Grand Marshal below. 

 

 This year’s St. Patrick’s Day Dinner Dance will be held on Saturday, March 25, 2017 at Vails Grove 

Pavilion in North Salem, NY. Congratulations to our “Emerald of the Year” Nuala Donnelly.  More 

information about the dance will be provided in upcoming newsletters, meetings and posted to the 

website. 

http://www.emeraldapc.com/


 

All Emerald Association members are invited to help by recruiting family members, friends, co-workers, etc… 

to join our organization, and encouraging entrepreneurs, store owners, etc… to place an ad in our newsletter.  

 

Please contact Tim Hannon and sign up to help drive local Veterans in need to get to the store(s), doctor’s appt, 

etc...  

 

If you have any news/information regarding our members (engagements/weddings, births, death notices, 

hospitalized/sick/injured members etc...) that you would like to be included in the newsletter, please contact me 

by the end of that month.    John 

 
Please Patronize our Advertisers  

Ad rates:  Member $30, Non-member $50 for 10 months  
 
 

 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Tom & Jerry’s Bar and Maggie’s Restaurant 

“The Place Where Strangers Are Friends You’ve Yet To Meet.” 

(845) 278-8900; Emeralds receive 10% Discount 
985-987 Rt. 6 & 22, Brewster, NY 10509 

Serving Lunch and Dinner 7 Days a Week 

  
 
 
 
 



 


